
 
 
Ref. 27/15 
Rome, 19 January 2015    - To the  President of MAs     
                                 c.c. - Grand Prix Organizing Committee 
       - WAE Executive Board 
        
 
 
 
 
 
Re. Last qualifying event GP in Marathon for European Games 
 
Dear President, 
 

I would like to inform you that we published on WAE website the final version of the 
Archery Qualification System for Baku European Games. 
The following sentence was added:  
 
In case all 64 men and 64 women quota places cannot be allocated because of not being 
able to allocate all individual places, unused individual places will be allocated as 
additional team places up to a maximum of 16 teams in total, based on the results of the 
team qualification of the European Grand Prix in Marathon.  
 

Furthermore, in agreement with the Organizers of the Grand Prix in Marathon, we 
decided to postpone the online (WAREOS) Preliminary Entries deadline to 10 February 
2015.  In case you wish to reconsider your participation, there will be not any penalty fee 
charged.    
 

Finally, we would like to inform you that the Organizing Committee of the Grand Prix 
has decided to provide to the participating countries an additional training camp activity, 
one week before the EGP Marathon 2015. 
You can find more information on the event website (www.egp-marathon.gr): Training 
Camp Invitation. 
 
 

Best regards, 
             

          
           Marinella Pisciotti 

             Secretary General 


